
YES! The 2021 Cookie Sale will        

proceed and begins January 16, 2021! 

Troops and girls will be provided with                   

information on any necessary modifications to 

our sale based on the current CDC guidelines 

and area restrictions at that time.  

We encourage troops/girls/families to participate 

in whatever method they feel comfortable– be it 

traditional booths, virtual booths, friends and 

family, or just virtually/online.  

There are so many ways to participate!  

 

 

More information to come this Fall so stay tuned! 


